
   

Winter  2019/2020  Page 1 of 1 
   

 

Sandal Cove Condos 
Safety Harbor, FL 

 
What’s Happening at Sandal Cove? 
The board of directors at Sandal Cove strives to keep the 
community nice for everyone.   Following is a list of their recent 
accomplishments: 

• The trees on the property near the wall and a portion of 
the upper wall were removed. 

• Progress is being made on getting the wall repaired that 
fell just before Christmas. 

• Many electrical repairs have been made throughout the 
property. 

• Have contracted with our landscaper to fix various 
drainage issues on property. 

• More improvements will be made in the future once 
Sandal Cove’s reserves have been restored.  The board 
appreciates your patience during this ongoing process.  

Reminders 

• Please remember pets are required to be on a leash at all 
times while on the community and you must pick up after 
your pet.  

• Please do not bring your pets to the pool area. 
 

Do you have a concern? 
Please contact Jenny Kidd at jkidd@ameritechmail.com or  
727-726-8000 extension 247. 

  

Upcoming Cable contract 
Based on feedback from owners regarding their desire for a cable 
provider change, the board recently signed a new contract with 
Spectrum.  You will now have not only an extended amount of 
cable channels, but internet will be included as well.   

The new service is scheduled to start March 1st.  We will be sending 
more information closer to the date. 
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Board of Directors  

President 
Robin Miller 

Vice President 
Fred Myers 

Treasurer 
Kathy Leckman 

Director 
Marc Leduc 

Association Website 

www.sandalcove.com  
 

Community Manager 
Ameri-Tech Community 
Management 
2470 US Hwy 19, Ste. 102 
Clearwater, FL 33763 

Jenny Kidd 

727-726-8000 Ext. 247 

jkidd@ameritechmail.com 
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